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Bear Creek Park and Campground  
Closes Early for the Season 

 
MEHAMA, OR – Marion County Parks announces that because of maintenance issues Bear Creek Park 
and Campground, which typically closes each year on November 1, has closed for the season.  The 
seasonal park will reopen on May 1, 2018.   
    
For more information about this and other Marion County Parks, visit the website at 
http://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/Parks/, email parks@co.marion.or.us, or call 503-588-5036.  
  

#  #  # 
 

mailto:rdilley@co.marion.or.us
http://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/Parks/
mailto:parks@co.marion.or.us

